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On the occasion of International Day of Peace on September 21, 2019 we held an event to celebrate the 

celebrated first year public mission of young missionaries. We also had nomination of new ambassadors 

for peace. 

 

Rev. Jean Pierre Kadima set a goal of creating a new state of mind in the Congolese youth to actively 

involved in the providence of the true parents. These young missionaries had been deployed in different 

cities and provinces of the country, where they brought better results. 

 

During the event, we also nominated some of the VIP participants as the Ambassadors for Peace for their 

efforts and endeavors in their life. At the same time our youth missionaries were awarded for the hard 

work during one year. 

 

 


